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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The psalter selection for next week is 

psalter #386 verse 1. 

 

Student Council:  The 8th/9th grade students are looking 

for ways to make money for their end of year trip to 

Gettysburg.  In the very near future, they hope to hold an 

online auction.  Keep posted. 

 

Registration forms:  If you have not turned in your 

registration and transportation forms, please do so by 

May 2.  

 

Midterm Evaluations:  Midterm evaluations will be sent 

home on May 4.   

 

Teacher Appreciation Week:  The week of May 2 – 6 is 

Teacher Appreciation Week.  That week we hope to 

thank our teachers and show our appreciation for all they 

do for our children.    

 

Mission Week:  Mission Week has been rescheduled to 

May 9 – 13 due to the many activities already taking 

place during the week of May 2 – 6.  More details to 

follow.  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a student council pancake, 

bacon and eggs hot lunch next week Wednesday, May 4.  

The cost will be $3.00 for the first serving and $1.00 for 

seconds. The higher price is because they will also be 

serving bacon and eggs. 

 

Mother’s Day Program:  It will be held on May 6 at 1:30 

pm in the school gym.  It is for all the moms of K-3 

students.  Please rsvp to Joan Blok at tjblok@aol.com. Put 

on a pretty dress and come for a short program and some 

treats! Bring your smiles, so you and your child(ren) can 

take a picture together against a flowery backdrop. We 

can't wait to see you there! 

 

As summer approaches, we would like to offer the parents 

of students in K-5 a Summer Bridge Activity book to 

work on for 15 minutes each day independently 

throughout the summer. This book will provide a review 

of all major subject areas and help keep your child's skills 

sharp. This book has been used by other Christian schools, 

but, as always, we encourage parents to use the book at 

their discretion. The cost to order though school is a 

discounted price of $7 a book. A completion prize will be 

available for those who participate and bring in their 

finished book at the beginning of the next school year.  

 

Please email Anna Bakker abakker@pcskzoo.com with 

questions or to secure your child's book. Please 

provide your child's name and grade they will be in next 

year. Please respond by Friday, May 6.  

 

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 
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